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We are glad that the Attorney General’s office took this seriously and conducted a thorough
and independent investigation. Their findings confirm what District Attorney Rollins has said
from the beginning: she had the right-of-way and took necessary actions to avoid an accident.
The Attorney General concluded that there were no civil rights or criminal law violations.

The District Attorney understands that the Attorney General’s office has made a routine
referral of this matter to the Massachusetts Ethics Commission. DA Rollins welcomes this
review after the Attorney General has found no merit to the allegations lodged against her and
fully expects a quick resolution by the Ethics Commission as well.

DA Rollins looks forward to continuing the fight for justice and upholding her sworn duties on
behalf of the people of the Commonwealth.
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